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Chapter Happenings 

 
 
 
North Texas Chapter 
 ST. PATRICK’S DAY LUNCHEON ܜܛܚ 
The LONDONER PUB!!! 
March 17, 2024 at 10:30 
 
Terrific gathering of AAFES Alumni and friends. 
The restaurant was packed with soccer 
fans...added excitement to the NTC AREA 
event.  
 
NTC AREA celebrated St. Patrick’s Day with 
luncheon at The Londoner Pub.  There’s 
nothing like green beer and British pub fare to 
celebrate the holiday.  We all ate and drank to 
create an Irish karma. 
  
Linda Dean and Joan Graffinini organized this 
special event. Pics follow. 
 ,WHO:  NTC-AREA Members, Spouses ܜܛܚ 
Family and Friends 
    WHAT: St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon ܜܛܚ 
 WHERE: The Londoner Pub ܜܛܚ 
5120 TX-121 
Colleyville, TX 76034 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

Message to all AREA Chapters 
Please send information from your Chapter 
meetings to newsletter@aafesretired.org.  
Include photos if you would like.  Our 
chapters offer great friendship and great 
times.  Let all of AREA know! 
 
  Jonathan, Editor 



 
 

Page 34 of 44 
 
 

National Exchange Retired Employees’ 
Association 

April 2024 e-Newsletter 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Page 35 of 44 
 
 

National Exchange Retired Employees’ 
Association 

April 2024 e-Newsletter 

Friday AAFES Retiree Breakfast included the six 
brightest and best looking participants.  ͱͲͳʹ 
On this day the food looked the most 
appetizing! Come join in the fun. Every Friday 
at 0900 in the Lone Star Cafe, Arlington Texas. 
See you Tomorrow, St Parick's Day, at the 
Londoner Pub, Colleyville Tx. Starts at 1030 
am. Fun 4 U.  ϠϡϢ 
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Friday AAFES Retiree Breakfast moved to lunch 
Wednesday. Fourteen participants enjoyed a 
terrific lunch at Maria Cuca's Mexican Cuisine. 
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This Past Week's AAFES Retiree Breakfast was 
Attended by Nine Participants. Another 90 
minute meal...with chat and grub. Your are 
invited to stop by. Fun and often silly. The 
AAFES retirement community can sharpen 
their witty dialog skills. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


